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 I strongly support this bill. A 1% increase will have a negligible effect on visitors to 

our State and will not stop them from coming.  In fact, they come to Oregon because 

of our natural resources which includes our wildlife.  Conversely, 1% investment in  

the conservation of our wildlife can have a great impact on the habitat and survival of 

our at risk wildlife. Please pass this bill. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


